
Congratulatory Message from 

Chancellor Nancy J. Cable, Ph.D., University of North 

Carolina Asheville

I send my heartfelt congratulations to 
the faculty, staff, and students at 
Saitama University and celebrate with 
you as you mark your 70th anniversary.

UNC Asheville is so proud to call you 
an international partner, and we look 
forward to continuing our friendship 
in the future. 


